Michelle Niles

From: Loraine-Grews, Maryann <Maryann.Loraine-Grews@syd.com.au> on behalf of
Airspace Protection <AirspaceProtection@syd.com.au>

Sent: Monday, 7 November 2016 9:01 AM

To: Megan Fu

Subject: 16/0873 UNSW SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING BLDG, UNSW-Property Development

Good morning Megan,

We have been contacted by Airservices to obtain a line of site drawing for the above property development. They
currently have your preliminary plans but require the line of site one to complete their assessment.

Thank you.

Kind regards
Maryann

Maryann Loraine-Grews

Airspace Protection Approvals Coordinator
Sydney Airport

Tel: +61 2 9667 9396
AirspaceProtection@syd.com.au
www.sydneyairport.com.au
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